
 

C1 - Internal use 

Maninder Gill  

38 La Rose Court, L6Z 2T7 

Plan M60, Lot 18, Ward 2 

Application: A-2024-0260 

Brampton, Canada 

 

January 10th, 2025 

 

Clara Vani 

Secretary Treasurer, Committee of Adjustments 

City of Brampton 

2 Wellington Street West 

Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 

 

Dear Clara Vani, 

 

I'm just writing to confirm that I would like to withdraw the below application, on behalf of Rajinder 

Gill & Saranjit Bhamra: 

 

Minor Variance Application for address 38 La Rose Court, L6Z 2T7 Brampton, ON. Plan M630, Lot 18, 

Ward 2: 

To permit driveway width of 8.382 meters whereas the by-law permits a maximum driveway width of 7 meters; 

and 

To permit 0.0 meters of permeable landscaping abutting the side lot line, whereas the by-law requires a minimum 

0.6 metres of permeable landscaping abutting the side lot line. 

 

The reason for withdrawal: Multiple waves of cost associated per application are unfeasible for a middle-class 

citizen in Brampton. Application fees, deferral fees, fees associated with hiring an external contractor to support 

with professional drawings, etc. are drastically high. This is being said without considering the 10-15x increase in 

costs from 2024 to 2025. As a voice of the community, I find it my civil duty to state that the fees are egregious, 

and they don’t create a sense of belonging when driveway adjustments are costing citizens of Brampton upwards 

of $12k. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maninder Gill 

Representative of Rajinder Gill & Saranjit Bhamra 

X
Maninder Gill

 


